PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 41-563.01, the Town of Mammoth voted to approve the one-time
override of the town'’s expenditure limitation at its special meeting on February 25, 2016. The
vote for approval was 7 for and 0 against.

At the special election to be held on May 17, 2016, the voters of the Town of Mammoth will vote
on the question of this one-time override.

With voter approval, the Town will be limited to expending approximately $800,000 more than
the State imposed limit in 2016-2017.

If the voters approve, the additional expenditure authority will be used for the following
purposes; police services, street construction, public works maintenance services for water,
sewer, streets, and sanitation, cemetery expenses, recreation services, and library departments.
Revenues received from Federal, State and local sources will be used to fund such expenditures.

By order of the Town Council of Mammoth.

Signed:

-
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Erica M Garcia
Interim Town Clerk
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Telephone Mailing: P.O. Box 130, Mammoth, Arizona 85618 FAX
(520) 487-2331 V/TDD Street: 125 N. Clark Street, Mammoth, Arizona 85618 (520) 487-2152




